
 

 

Discontinuation of US Dollar Cheque Deposit Services 
 
10 May 2016 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Please be informed that with effect from 1st June 2016, HSBC Bank Malaysia Berhad will no 
longer accept USD cheque deposits.*  
 
Please make alternative arrangements to receive USD funds through Telegraphic Transfer as it 
is faster, safer and more efficient. 
 
 
 
*save and except for HSBC Holdings USD Dividend Warrants issued by HSBC Bank USA, N.A. 

 
 
 
 
Issued by HSBC Bank Malaysia Berhad (Company No. 127776-V) 

 


